
This half term we will be learning all about
London. In Geography we will be looking at the
landmarks of London and learning about its
human and physical features. In Science we will
continue to learn about plants and trees.  In
English we will be writing non-chronological
reports on London, as well as an adventure story
based in London. In History we will be learning
about the monarchy and in Art we will be drawing
King Charles III. 

Our focus texts are:

Our Values this half
term are

Hughes
Class

What we are learningUpcoming
Events
Training Day 
17.4.23

Summer Term begins
18.4.23

Coffee Morning
8.45am on 21.4.23

Bank Holidays
1.5.23
8.5.23

Half Term
Mon 29.5.23 - 
Fri 2.6.23

Important
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Please ensure your
child's jumpers and
cardigans are clearly
labelled with their
name.

Forgiveness and Respect
“Forgiveness says you are given another chance to

make a new beginning.” 
 

– Desmond Tutu .
 







Maths

PhonicsPE Kits
Days
Please send your child
into school in their PE
Kit on WEDNESDAYS
and FRIDAYS. Please
ensure kits meet our
uniform
requirements (no
wording or branding
other than the school
badge).

Let your light shine - Matthew 5:15–16
From Mrs. Westfeld and Miss. Graham.

This half term we will be recapping Phase 5
phonics. More information on how to help
your child can be found through the
following link:
littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk

Your child will be set some reading
homework to complete at home.  This will be
a series of words they will need to use their
phonics to read.  If you need any support
with this please let me know.
This half term's tricky words: 
because, laugh, whole, people and eye.

Please continue to support your children
with reading at home!

This half term we will be looking at simple
multiplication and division, fractions and
position and direction.
Playing Numbots regularly will support your
child with addition, subtraction and place
value.

Competitions
After the success of
last half term the
children will continue
to compete for three
prizes for the children
who play the most
minutes on Numbots.  
There will also be
another 3 prizes for
the children who play
the most games on
Spelling Shed.

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

